
2020 MEMBER UPDATES 
 

 
We wanted to reach out and thank all of you for being members of The Oaks Course and to let 
you know of some updates that we have made to the membership program. We value every one 
of you, and look forward to growing together. 
 
HANDICAPS 
 
For all paying members, your GSGA handicap service fee will be included in your membership 
dues. All paying members will now be entered into the GHIN system, if you are not already, and 
will now not be charged by us for this service.  
 
We hope this will encourage everyone to play more and post your scores! 
 
GUEST PASSES 
 
There will be a big change in the guest passes for 2020 and going forward. We want all of you to 
bring out guests so they can enjoy this course and a round of golf with you.  
 
The guest passes before were $25 during the week and $30 on the weekend. Starting on Jan 1​st​, 
Guest Passes will now be a member cart fee rate of $17 for 18 holes and $10 for nine holes any 
day of the week.  
 
With this change, you will still receive two passes per month, and the pass will only be available 
for your guest if they are playing in your group. The idea behind the program for you to bring out 
a friend and share this course with them. 
 
LESSON RATES 
 
Lastly, we want all of you to play more golf, keep track of your game with the handicap service 
and improve so you can enjoy this game that much more. We are offering all of you a member 
rate for coaching with Brad Patton, PGA, our Head Professional. We are finalizing the pricing, 
but it will be available to all members. 
 
MEMBER ONLY EVENTS 
 
The Oaks is also planning for member only events for this coming 2020 season. We will keep 
you posted on what they are and when they are and hope that you can attend. 
 
We do hope that you find the changes appealing and hope to see all of you a lot more in 2020! 


